
 
 
 
April 3, 2025 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 

Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No.: EB-2023-0260 
Scarborough Subway Extension – Lawrence Ave. East Station Relocation 
Project (“Project”) 

 
On April 18, 2024, the OEB issued its Decision and Order for the above noted 
proceeding which included, as Schedule B, several Conditions of Approval.  
 
Per Condition 2 (b) (iii) of the Conditions of Approval, Enbridge Gas shall give the OEB 
notice in writing of the date on which construction was completed, no later than 10 days 
following the completion of construction. Enbridge Gas is therefore advising the OEB 
that construction was completed on March 14, 2025. 
 
Per Condition 2 (b)(iv) of the Conditions of Approval, Enbridge Gas shall give the OEB 
notice in writing of the full project in-service date, no later than 10 days after the facilities 
go into service. Enbridge Gas is therefore advising the OEB that the facilities went into 
service on March 12, 2025.  
 
Enbridge Gas wishes to acknowledge that the 10-day window to provide the 
notifications of the completion of construction, and the full in-service date were missed 
inadvertently. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
Olatunbosun Ishola, 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 

Olatunbosun Ishola 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications  
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
 

Tel  416-495-5499 x5737 
olatunbosun.ishola@enbridge.com 
egiregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
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Canada 
 


